Action Alert December 2021

The Child Tax Credit will expire on December 15. According to the Anne C. Casey
Foundation, 4 million children have been lifted out of poverty because of these checks that are
mailed directly to parents. The House passed this legislation one month ago.

The U.S. Senate must pass the Build Back Better Act now to ensure that our children, families,
and, frankly, all Americans have the healthcare and services that they deserve. Drug prices will
be lowered and the elderly will receive more care and services.

This legislation will also fund paid family leave for four weeks, universal Pre-K, more healthy
school meals, and will rebuild and modernize dilapidated schools.

The Build Back Better Act will also create jobs by building solar panels and electric charging
stations for cars throughout the country. Plus, the legislation is so much more.

Call your Senators today. Call every day until the bill is passed. Contact even more
senators than the two who represent your state.

The Build Back Better Act is the transformative measure that our country needs to demonstrate
that we care about people. This is the real deal.
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